
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 20th January 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please read the important information below... 

Attendance 
 

Last week 44 children out of  55 received 

Dojo points for being in school all week.  

Unfortunately this is less than last week.  

 Forest School  

 

Exciting news– both Forest School groups 

will be climbing a tree using a climbing 

harness next week!  Both groups will 

go to The Patch on Monday 

23rd January. 
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Phonics Workshop 

 

Please join us on Tuesday 31st January 

at 2:30pm at school for our Phonics 

Workshop.  We will be discussing how 

we teach Phonics in school and ways 

you can support your child at home.  

By the end of Reception the children are 

expected to: 

• Read aloud simple sentences and 

books that are consistent with 

their phonic knowledge, including 

some common exception words 

and… 

• Write simple phrases and  

sentences that can be read by others 

 

Support from home is vital for your  

children to achieve these goals. 

 

We will also be answering your  

questions about Phonics, so please send 

your questions to your class teacher via 

Class Dojo. 

 

Out and About 
 

This term it is Reception’s turn 

to go ‘Out and About’ with Mrs 

Johnson.  Every Tuesday  

morning there will be a different group 

going for an offsite visit which is linked 

to our classroom topics to support their 

learning.  The children going to the  

Donkey Sanctuary on Tuesday 24th  

January will be - Sadie, Alfred, Elsie-Mae, 

Luke, Elijah, Jasper, Freya, Frederick, 

Ace, Imogen, Wyatt, Olivia, Archie,  

Penny, Inara. 

Please bring a small donation in a named 

envelope. 

 

Please make sure that your child reads at 

home every day.  We are having  

competitions in the classrooms between 

the keyworker groups.  If a whole key 

worker group has read at home the  

children have a biscuit!  Your child will 

miss out if they have not read at home! 


